
HOMMA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Summer Break

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

On behalf of the Homma staff, we
wish you a safe, relaxing summer full
of fun and great memories! 
Thanks for another great school year!

To all of our Grade 7 students moving
on, we wish you all the very best in
high school!

See you all in September!!

Summer Break June 27-September 1

We wanted to announce the following staff changes for the 2025/2026 School Year. 

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Ms. Domai, Ms. Tsai, Mr. Gilles, Mr. Hall, Ms. Karaca, Mme
Zaozerskaia and Ms. Yang. We have appreciated all of your efforts at Homma this year. You will all be
missed and we wish you the best in the future. 

We are also happy to welcome back Ms. Rennie in September! 

https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/
https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/


All SD38 Elementary Schools will be publishing Written Updates
electronically to the MyEducation BC Parent Portal.

MyEd Parent Portal Website
 

There are NO PAPER COPIES issued.
 
MyEducation BC is the secure, provincial Student Information System. The
MyEd BC Parent Portal account provides you with access to your child’s
demographic information, records of academic achievement, assessment
records, and current Written Updates.

All parents/guardians should already have either an active MyEd BC Parent
Portal account or received an email from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca
with login account instructions.
 
If you have any questions regarding the use or functionality of the MyEd BC
Parent Portal, please contact your child’s school office, or for account or
technical support, please send an email to: MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca

Final Written Update
Available

 on the Parent Portal 
after 3:15pm on June 26

Please note  Written Updates cannot be
archived on the Parent Portal. Each Written

Update will be removed 6 weeks after
publication. Please download any Written

Update that you would like to save.

Parent Portal STEP BY STEP Instructions and Tip Sheet
can be found on the Homma Website. 

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/
mailto:sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca
mailto:MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca
https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/12/how-access-report-cards-online
https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/12/how-access-report-cards-online
https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/12/how-access-report-cards-online


PAC will be resuming regular
meetings after the return to

school in September. 

PAC exec would like to extend a big thank you to all our parent volunteers this year. We’ve had
a fabulous year, filled with fun events and great fundraising initiatives! This year, PAC
successfully held the Halloween Dance, Family Bingo Night, Pub Night, Skating Night, multiple
Freezie sales and the Homma Derby. The Hot Lunch team (lead by Jodie Weiler & Jeff
Anthony) have raised a great amount of funding for our school throughout the year as well.
We were able to fund some great projects this year such as projectors, AV equipment, teacher
grants, etc. 

We would like to extend an extra thank you to our outgoing exec members, Jarrod Connolly,
Corrine Haer and Jen Tham. PAC will be resuming meetings after the summer. Please get in
touch with us if you have any questions, concerns or have any feedback for next year. 

Thank You & Have a Great Summer

As a Homma parent or guardian, you are automatically a valued member of the PAC. If you're eager to contribute more, feel free
to reach out by:

- Email contacthommapac@gmail.com
- Join our WhatsApp group: Homma PAC Parents

We also invite all parents and guardians to join the Homma PAC Community on Facebook and follow us on Instagram
@HommaPAC, where we regularly share updates and information!

https://homma.sd38.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council
https://www.instagram.com/hommapac/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/HommaPAC/
mailto:contacthommapac@gmail.com
https://chat.whatsapp.com/LaK2njObQHjCxtr5yCYB4O
https://www.facebook.com/groups/843114490034700/
https://www.instagram.com/HommaPAC/

